HESSLE HIGH SCHOOL

Email to parents

Dear Year 11 parent / carer

We are pleased to inform you that we are again, offering revision sessions to our Year 11
students during the Easter break with bookings opening at 9:00am on Monday 31 March

To attend any session, consent is required. To do this, please log into your Arbor parent account and
select Activities/Clubs. The sessions are held in school on the dates and time shown and are offered on
a first come first served basis. Students are asked to arrive via the student entrance (not reception which
will be closed), sign in and make their way to the LRC.

It may be that two or more sessions are available for your child at the same time. If this is
the case, please book them onto the one that will be most beneficial to improve their
outcomes from their mock grades.

If you have any queries regarding booking appointments, please contact us

on office@hessleacademy.com

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully
The Hessle Academy



